
Reason for Request 
 

On September 20, 2017, Digital Television Station WUJA, Caguas, PR (Facility ID No. 
8156) (“Station”), lost power and went silent due to the effects of Hurricane Maria.  Station 
requests Special Temporary Authority to remain silent while its engineers work to restore power 
to the Station.  


